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Nursery  
 

We have had a fantastic time at ‘Squiggle while you 
Wiggle’ this week in Nursery where we learnt how to 
write the letter ‘y’. 

Reception (Classes 1 & 2)  
 

The children in Reception have loved our latest topic, 
‘Who is your Hero?’, discovering facts about 
superheroes and everyday heroes! As we move on to 
our next topic, they are pleased to be able to continue 
their learning, using our knowledge organiser and 
matching bag! 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5)  
 
 

Year 1 have enjoyed taking part in some lovely ‘Let’s 
Connect’ activities as part of Children’s Mental Health 
Week! The children attended an assembly with Mrs 
Maddison where they learned about how to build 
connections and healthy relationships. They then made 
their own ‘Worry Worms’ to take home. Each child 
enjoyed creating their own hand print. These were then 
connected together to make a class wreath.  

Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 
for your tremendous support during this half term.  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful Half Term break 
and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 20th 

February. 

Messages from Mrs Benton Safeguarding  

 

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 
place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  
 
Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms 
Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  
 
If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.  

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

In Year 2 this week the children have been reading 
poetry and developing their use of intonation.  

We recited a poem called ‘The Snowball Fight’ and then 
performed it in front of our friends.  


